
Thomas Lambert
1355 New York Ave. NE
Washington, DC  20002

July 8, 2020

DC Health Link
Department of Human Services
PO Box 91560
Washington, DC 20090

To Whom It May Concern:

I have begun employment effective July 3, 2020 with Marshalls.  This is to be a part-time
position that will not exceed 22 hours per week. This will allow me to maintain DC medicaid,
under the ACA expansion of 200% FPL. It is my intention that this be my only insurance source.
Furthermore, I do NOT want any additional services provided at this time. Please provide me
any information that is contrary to what I have stated, or any adverse action regarding coverage.

Thank you for your time and assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Thomas Lambert


